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I support a strong SB 1530 that includes the following provisions:

Cap emissions to ensure Oregon meets its Greenhouse Gas Goals. Reduce emissions by 45% by
2035 and 80% by 2050, compared to 1990 levels. 
Price pollution: Reduce greenhouse gases, create regional partnerships and hold polluters
accountable.
Invest in climate solutions, especially in renewable energy and conservation. Create new
opportunities and quality jobs, prioritizing investments in rural, tribal, and low-income impacted
communities for an equitable and just transition to a clean energy economy.
Governance: Inclusive representation and transparent accountability.

Senators need to ensure that future generations of Oregonians are protected from climate catastrophe!
It’s happening here and we must act to stop it!

Very truly yours,

Mary Chaffin, Sisters

House District 59

Senate District 30
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